Hello From the CALO Nurses,

It is a pleasure to welcome you to CALO on behalf of our Health Services team
of Registered Nurses. We roll with a warm welcome, a sense of family and an innate
desire to make your teen feel comfortable, much like home.

Your teen is now part of a nursing culture that believes adolescent treatment
and healthcare teaching is a very important part of the CALO experience.

Our nurses work closely with a healthcare community of psychiatrists,
psychologists, hospitals, medical and dental offices, and supportive services, such as
physical and occupational therapists to get all of your student’s general and
specialized healthcare needs met. To avoid problems with medication delivery, we
ask that you utilize Integrity Pharmacy, a 24-hour specialized residential care
pharmacy.

To promote the highest standards of nursing practice, CALO ensures that our
staff has the knowledge and tools to be state-of-the-art in today’s health services
field, while encouraging on-going continuing education.

One of our comfort goals is to make family transitions as happy and healthy
as possible, encouraging your experiences and personal knowledge to help us make
the best healthcare decisions for your teen. After all, no one knows your child as
well as you.

To enhance continuity of care, our nurses spend as much time as possible
with your teens vs. paperwork in an office. With this in mind, the best mode of
communication with our clinic is via email (24/7). Should you have any questions,
concerns or advice, please do not hesitate to message us.

We are delighted to provide our combined nursing experiences with your

child, and welcome your family to one of the most beautiful places in Missouri.

Sue Blankenship, RN
Director of CALO Health Services



